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Guest Editorial

It is nice to see the response by way of review articles and case reports
that otorhinolaryngology clinics is receiving from various quarters. It is
a good-quality platform that Dr Bachi Hathiram and Team have provided
to this country’s youth to represent their work. My congratulations to
them.

The three review articles in the present issue of the journal are very
relevant.

Striking a balance between disease eradication and cosmetic
outcomes, the nuances involved in interpreting computed tomography
(CT) scans of tumors of the oral cavity and oropharynx, and finally
selection of reconstructive methods following major ablative surgery
will make for very interesting and informative reading.

Education is a two-way process and we can all learn from each others’ experiences. It is a platform like this that stimulates
to read and do more.
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